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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

November 9, 1997
Marilyn Hensley

1245-7th Avenue SE

Rochester, MN 55904

Dear Marilyn:
I just wanted to send you a couple of quick letters with some genealogy information.

This package contains a copy of everything that my aunt Violet (Dahl) Walsvik had.

I think you already have most of it, and maybe all of it.  In fact, I think a lot of it came from you originally!

I have some more informtion on Violet’s grandchildren and will try to send that soon, probably by email.

Just throw away or give away anything you don’t need in this package.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

